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Memorandum 
  
 

TO:  Alpena County Courts & Public Safety Committee 
 
CC:  City Manager Smolinski 
 
FROM: Chief Rob Edmonds   

 
SUBJECT: Reimbursement Request – 2024 Stryker 2024 Annual Service 
   
DATE:  October 21, 2024 
 
 
As a condition of the Ambulance Service Agreement-Amendment 1, Section 6i, the cost 
of the annual maintenance of the Lifepak cardiac monitors and the Stryker Power Load 
cot/lift system in each ambulance shall be reimbursed by the County up to a cap of 
$31,000/year. 
 
This annual service was conducted by the Stryker service team on August 6, 2024, with 
several adjustments, upgrades, and repairs made to the related equipment.  All of which 
were covered under the service agreement and at no additional cost to the City or 
County.  All of the Stryker Power Load cot/lift systems and each of the Lifepak cardiac 
monitors are now fully operational to current factory recommendations.  This service is 
one controllable factor to reducing exposure and liability due to failure of one of these 
components in patient care due to improper maintenance or needed upgrades. 
 
With this now completed, I have attached a copy of the invoice for this service to the 
Alpena Fire Department in the amount of $30,999.20 and request approval for 
reimbursement to the City of Alpena, by Alpena County. 
 
 
 
 
Recommended motion: Motion to reimburse the City of Alpena $30,999.20 for the 
annual Stryker Power Load cot/lift system and Lifepak cardiac monitor service as 
presented. 
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